February 23, 1971

Mr. & Mrs. Robert Hale 1683 N. 14th St. Coos Bay, Oregon 97420

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Hale:

I have received your letter advising me of your views of the Oregon Student Public Interest Group and wish to thank you for your interest and concern. Sometimes friends of the University will agree and sometimes they disagree with the administrative decisions which come to public attention. You may be sure that I give as thoughtful attention as possible to critical questions and then try to reach a decision on what I perceive to be the merits of the case.

Sincerely yours,

Robert D. Clark President

RDC:kj

Let me add that OSPIRG does not propose to use funds provided the general public, but rather funds thatstudents would contribute.